
Sustainable Transport and Utilities Committee Agenda 13 July 2004 

4. CORRESPONDENCE 
 
 Attached for the information of members is a copy of correspondence from Environment Canterbury 

concerning the proposed new cross suburban route.  Members will recall that this proposal was the 
subject of a previous briefing to the Committee. 

 
 Chairman’s 
 Recommendation:  That the information be received and staff communicate the Committees 

support and any concerns direct to Environment Canterbury. 
 
 

Please Note
To be reported to the Council's monthly meeting - decision yet to be made


